
 When I 

printed the 

animals they 

came out 

with a small 

white 

border. I 

decided to 

use this to 

glue the 

picture to the A4 drawing paper.  Ofcourse you can cut the picture to the right size and glue it to a 

A3.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

As I said I glued it to a A4 and I put some tape on the back to make it hold better. 

We used the ruler to draw the grid. Starting from the 

middle ( I put the ruler against the rim of the picture so it 

was straight. ) Than going to the side. Each time carefully 

moving the ruler to work precise and make sure the grid is 

right.  Tell students they have to draw light lines and using 

HB pencil.  

 

 

 

Draw the lines to one site and then also the other half of the page. Than start from the bottom going 

up.  



You would need a long ruler so they can draw the 

lines easily 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When the grid is finished, I made them do an extra 

excerice. They had to look at the different shades in 

their picture of an animal. Next they had to make a 

gray scale on both sites. In this way they practiced 

twice and they could experience the difference in the 

paper. Copy paper works different than good 

drawing paper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next they started to lightly outline the contour and the important parts of the animal. And after that 

lightly begin working on the different shades  of grey.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They can borrow a blender ( is that correct) to make nicer 

shades. They turn in a shoe or their phone and get it back 

when the return it. Works great! 

 


